
 

Dear Reader: 

 

Thank you for your interest in our free books. 

 

Michigan’s No-Fault auto insurance law was recently changed. We are currently in the process of 

updating our books to reflect the new changes. These changes to the No-Fault law include:  

 

• No-Fault PIP Choice: Starting July 2, 2020, drivers can choose one of the following levels 

of No-Fault PIP medical benefits coverage: $500,000; $250,000; $50,000; and “no limit.”  
 

• Savings for drivers: For auto insurance policies effective after July 1, 2020 (and before 

July 1, 2028), drivers will save the following amounts depending on which of the No-Fault 

caps above they choose: 20%; 35%; 45%; 10%. 

 

• Michigan Catastrophic Claims Association: The MCCA will continue to pay medical 

benefits for catastrophically injured car crash victims based on policies issued or renewed 

before July 2, 2020.   

• Attendant care: Auto insurers will not be obligated to pay for more than 56 hours per 

week of family-provided, in-home attendant care for attendant care rendered after July 

1, 2021.   

 

• No-Fault medical-provider fee schedule: The new Medicare-based, No-Fault fee schedule 

will apply to “treatment or rehabilitative occupational training rendered” by doctors, 
hospitals and clinics to car accident victims “after July 1, 2021.” 

 

To learn more, you can read our blog post, “New Michigan No-Fault Law Passes: What You Need 

To Know”: https://www.michiganautolaw.com/blog/2019/05/24/new-michigan-no-fault-law/ 

 

To answer your questions about a pain and suffering lawsuit feel free to call us at (877) 776-0791, 

or email us at help@michiganautolaw.com, to speak to an attorney. We are available 24/7 to 

answer any questions and provide a free consultation. 

 

On behalf of the lawyers and professional staff here at Michigan Auto Law, I thank you for your 

interest and helping you in any way we can. 

 

Sincerely, 

Steven M. Gursten 

Attorney and President of Michigan Auto Law 
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